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NABL Submits Supplemental Letter to IRS on PLR User
Fees.
On Thursday, March 4, 2020, NABL submitted a supplemental letter for consideration by the
Internal Revenue Service (IRS) with respect to user fee charges to state and local governments for
private letter rulings related to tax-advantaged bonds.

You can read that letter here. The original letter dated November 4, 2019, can be found here and a
Bond Buyer article on the topic can be found here (subscription required).
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